
Republican 
National 
Committee 
Frank J. Fahrenkopf, Jr. 
Chairman 

Tim M. Yoshimiya 
5605 Capstan Way 
Sacramento, CA 958221 

Dear Mr. Yoshimiya: 

January 5, 1988 

Thank you for your letter requesting me to urge President Reagan to 
sign the civil Liberties Act of 1987. I appreciate your concern 
about this issue. 

rt is not always known that our main task at the Republican National 
committee is to help elect Republicans to office at all levels. we 
are not involved in the formulation of Administration policies, 
although we do support them. 

Since it is the congress which must enact this redress/reparations 
legislation, and the President who must sign it, you should contact 
your elected representatives in the congress as well as the 
President about this matter. 

Thank you again for writing. I am always interested in your views. 

very truly yours, 

f~J~r 
Frank J. Fahrenkopf, Jr. 

FJF/sdk 

• 
Dwight D. Eisenhower Republican Center: 310 First Street Southeast, Washington, D.C. 20003. (202) 863-8700. Telex: 70 11 44 


